
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 
Don’t forget that the Monday and Tuesday of Thanksgiving week, November 22nd and 23rd are 

now remote learning days. Students will log into Canvas and use this time to make up any 

missing work or get ahead on assignments and projects. There will be no live instruction on 

those days.  

 

Boys and girls basketball tryouts are this week. 6th graders will tryout on Monday, 7th graders on 

Tuesday, and 8th graders on Wednesday. Students must have a current physical before they will 

be allowed to tryout. There are no exceptions to this rule.  

 

There are no other sporting events scheduled for this coming week. 

 

As a reminder, students are not allowed to have their cell phones out during the school day. We 

appreciate your help reminding students of this rule.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


